

As we in health care continue to face significant challenges in Indiana and throughout our nation due to increasing COVID-19 positive cases as well as COVID-19 testing supply shortages, we will be following best practice standards to keep our patients safe and maximize access for those in need of medical care.

Please note the following updates at our Employee Onsite Health Care Clinics:

- Call your Employee Onsite Health Care Clinic to schedule an appointment
- Virtual Care and In-Person visits are available
 - Virtual appointments will be available based upon medical need and provider discretion
- COVID-19 testing will be provided ONLY for patients with symptoms
 - o COVID-19 testing for patients with NO symptoms will be temporarily suspended
- Patients will be asked to wear a mask during their entire visit
- Clinic staff will be wearing masks during clinic hours
- No visitors will be allowed to accompany patients in the clinics
 - Exception: If a patient is a minor, one parent or guardian will be allowed to accompany
- Walk-ins will not be accepted for Appointments and Prescription Medication pick ups

Please know that we are committed to your well-being and strive to be meaningful resources for you at this time.

Thank you for your understanding and patience, Community Employer Health